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Friday, 14 March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A lot of time is spent in school talking about our three values – Respect, Responsibility and 

Resilience.  This may be during Worship, PSHE lessons, Woodland School sessions and generally 

in all areas of life.  We discuss the importance of respecting one another, adults, personal 

property, the environment, the churchyard and all areas of the local community.  The children are 

encouraged to take responsibility for looking after each other and self, the environment and other 

people’s property.  When mistakes are made, we encourage the children to be resilient, accept 

consequences and work to not repeat the same mistakes. 

 

There have been occasions, recently, when children have not followed the 3 Rs.  Branches have 

been found broken off trees, individuals have been climbing the wall on Renshaw’s Field, accessing 

the wooded area along the driveway down Whitley’s drive, behaving in a way in the churchyard 

that is felt to be disrespectful. 

 

When children don’t behave in a way that is Respectful or Responsible this tarnishes the many 

good works that the children do for, and in, the local community.  Yesterday (13th March), Badger 

Class litter picked on their way to Woodland School and collected a considerable amount of 

rubbish.  This was publicised on our Facebook page and received some lovely comments from 

community members.  Unfortunately, these fine acts were not mirrored by the behaviour of a 

small minority in other areas of the local community. 

 

Please could you chat with your children about the 3Rs and how they are a grounding for life.  

Thankyou for your support.  Let’s work together to make our children the outstanding members 

of the community that they can be. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sallie Watts 

Mrs S. Watts 

Assistant Headteacher 
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